
 

 

 

POSITION STATEMENT ON THE PLETHORA OF FACT FINDING REPORTS  

THAT HAVE BEEN RELEASED REGARDING THE MAKENI SAGA  

 

 

‘’Any investigative report on the Makeni incident, undertaken by either the state, independent 

body or civil society organization which fails to reference the prior inciteful statements of Hon. 

Abou Abou, Resident Minister of the North; or the absence of a specific and coherent strategy on 

generator transfers within the Ministry of Energy as contributing factors to the July18th extrajudi-

cial killings is not only incomplete, shortsighted and flawed, but lacked a basic appreciation of the 

underlying rhetorics and nuances that underpin the July 18th onslaught in Makeni City’’. 
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